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We	were	lucky	enough	to	benefit	form	the	60	cents	feed	in	tariff.	But	we	also	
took	the	risks	and	cost	in	installing	what	was	then	a	new	technology.	We	did	it	
because	of	the	alarming	information	about	climate	change.	Once	again	we	have	
investing	in	more	panels	which	will	take	many	years	to	pay	off.	To	be	paid	so	
little	for	being	innovative	and	helping	reduce	the	countries	reliance	on	coal	
seems	grossly	unfair.	In	any	other	business	this	would	result	in	court	cases	and	
appeals	to	the	ombudsman.	It	is	not	only	unfair	but	does	not	reward	us		for	our	
investment		that	benefits	everyone.	
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